

BEE COUNTY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

"Promoting our Business Community"

August 19, 2010

Dear Mr. Cardenas,

The Bee County Chamber of Commerce Board of Directors met on Thursday, August 19, 2010 at a regular Board Meeting to discuss the Ex-Officio members. As you know, Dr. Hardwick served on the Chamber Board as a representative for the BISD and the Board would like to extend the invitation to your new Superintendent Dr. Sue Thomas. As an Ex-Officio Board Member, Dr. Thomas will be able to vote on agenda items. Having a representative from BISD will be of great benefit to the board and with her assistance and leadership; the Chamber will make great strides on the path to fulfilling its mission.

The Board of Directors' meetings are held on the Third Thursday of each month. They are scheduled for noon, usually, at a local member restaurant.

Again, thank you so much for your willingness to hold the Bee County community in trust. I feel sure that with individuals like you in leadership positions, our community can and will reach its full potential.

Sincerely,

Janny Casciato
2010 Chairman

Bee County Chamber of Commerce

1705 North St. Mary's Street * Beeville, Texas 78102 * 361-358-3267 * www.beecountychamber.org